

## Select Committee on Efficiency in Government

PO BOX 201706 Helena, MT 59620-1706 (406) 444-3064 FAX (406) 444-3036

## 62nd Montana Legislature

SENATE MEMBERS JON SONJU--Chair EDWARD BUTTREY MARY CAFERO JIM KEANE EDWARD WALKER DAVID WANZENRIED HOUSE MEMBERS
MARK BLASDEL
RON EHLI
GALEN HOLLENBAUGH
PAT NOONAN
SCOTT REICHNER
KATHLEEN WILLIAMS

COMMITTEE STAFF TEAM
DAVE BOHYER, Lead Staff
DAVID NISS, Staff Attorney
DAWN FIELD, Secretary
SUE O'CONNELL, LSD, Health Care
SONJA NOWAKOWSKI, LSD, Nat'l Res.
QUINN HOLZER, LFD, Health Care
TARYN PURDY, LFD, Budgeting Process
BARBARA SMITH, LFD, Technology
LOIS STEINBECK, LFD, Health Care

January 23, 2012

Welcome to the Natural Resources Subcommittee of the Select Committee on Efficiency in Government. The subcommittee is scheduled to meet from 10 a.m. to noon on Monday, February 6th. A draft agenda for the subcommittee is included in your mailing.

In advance of the meeting, subcommittee Chairman Jim Keane requested staff to begin developing draft documents for reaching out to stakeholders and requesting recommendations for changes to natural resource-related laws or regulations. At the February meeting, staff will be seeking your input on how best to contact stakeholders and what information to request.

The SCEG's Medicaid and Technology subcommittees conducted similar stakeholder outreach as they moved toward findings and recommendations. The attached information is largely modeled after the outreach done by those two subcommittees, and the information on the SCEG online input tool.

Staff developed a draft list of stakeholders who could be contacted following your February meeting. During the subcommittee meeting, staff will be seeking your direction on changes that should be made to the list. In addition to emailing the identified stakeholders, SCEG staff also will use Newslinks and its access to natural resource and energy Listservs maintained by other interim committees to reach out to potential stakeholders. Staff also will remind stakeholders and the public of the online input tool available on the SCEG Website.

A draft list of questions that would be provided to stakeholders also is attached. During the subcommittee meeting, staff also will be seeking your suggestions on how to modify the questions or additional questions that should be included. Based on the January discussion, staff has limited the current questions to those that relate to the work plan and the online input tool. As drafted, the subcommittee would be requesting specific suggestions of changes to law or administrative rule.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us.

Jason Mohr jmohr2@mt.gov 444-1640 Sonja Nowakowski snowakowski@mt.gov 444-3078

Cl0429 2023slxa.